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Please be aware that on March 21, 2023, between 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM UTC
the ESET LiveGuard Advanced operation team will conduct a scheduled
maintenance that will cause customers not to receive the results from sent
samples. The aggregated downtime time should add up to around 40
minutes within the 3-hour maintenance window. The maintenance is
required in order to bring new functionality in the future. Samples sent
during the downtime will be queued and their results will be delivered
once the maintenance is over.
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